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Welcome Back MES Students and Community!

It’s wonderful to see all of you back at McGarrah Elementary. I hope you’ve had a restful and enjoyable
summer break. As we begin this new school year. I want to extend a warm welcome to our new students and
staff members who have joined us this year.

This school year promises to be filled with exciting opportunities, challenges, and growth for each of you. Our
school vision this year is to evolve to become a school where our community is unified, student learning is
paramount and our learning environment is focused on academic excellence.

One of our top priorities this year will be to establish a school community where students love to READ!
However, we need you, parents to support our efforts by ensuring students are reading at home at least 15
minutes per day. Why? Because, - great readers make great writers, great writers make great communicators,
great communicators make great persuaders, and great persuaders make great societies - Luke Bakic

Together, let’s strive for excellence in academics, behavioral progress, attendance throughout the year,
extracurricular participation, and school/community involvement/connection. Whether you’re returning or
starting your journey with us, I encourage you to embrace every moment and make the most of your time here
at McGarrah Elementary.

Our dedicated faculty and staff are here to support you every step of the way. Don’t hesitate to reach out if you
have any questions, concerns, or ideas you’d like to share. Let’s work together to make this year one of the best
yet!

Last but not least, please note - we will host our first curriculum night - September 5, 2024 from 5:00 to 7:00.
Your attendance will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for being part of our McGarrah Elementary’s family. Here’s to a successful and fulfilling year ahead!
Let's Go Wildcats!

Best wishes,

LaKeisha M. Sims, Principal



